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EL CAMINO COLLEGE
DIVISION OF NATURAL SCIENCES


April 18, 2017

TO:	      Natural Science Faculty   				

FROM:	      Amy Grant

SUBJECT:  DCC Minutes 4-18-17

Present: S. Stolovy, B. Carey, S.V. Lloyd, S. Trench, S. Potter, M. Ebiner, A. Grant, DCC Rep: R. Donegan



1. R. Donegan was told it would be at least four months before Quajuana Chapman will be replaced.

2. Geol-7 (Environmental Geology)—J. Noyes will take over the proposal of that new course from J. Holliday. Allison Carr will help Jim tackle the proposal.

3. Biol-101/102—B. Carey and T. Palos are working on updating those courses. More detail will be added to the course outlines so that they pass articulation that was recently lost with UCSB.

4. A. Grant will contact Lori Suekawa to ask about having APHY-34A/B as accepted for the General Science degree. This was a request from Jessica Padilla. The courses are already accepted as equivalent to Anat-32 and Phyo-31 for Rad Tech and Nursing.

5. S. Stolovy reported that Shimonee Kadakia is working on a new Astrobiology course.

6. B. Carey would like to propose a lab to accompany Biol-15 (Environmental Biology). He will gather information about comparable courses soon. 

7. R. Donegan reported that she is waiting for copies of successful ‘new course justifications’ from Allison Carr. Rebecca will send copies to the committee.

8. [bookmark: _GoBack]S. Potter reports that the Chemistry Department would like to see some topics from Chem-1A and Chem-1B be swapped. A. Grant will communicate with Lori Suekawa to see how that can be accomplished.
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